UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

June 28, 1984

NOTE TO: Tom Rehm, EDO

FROM: ,ng Gene Gallagher, OPE

SUSJECT: COMMISSIONER BERNTHAL REQUEST TO
REVIEW NEW ARTICLE

As per our conversation, find attached copies of the
request from Commissioner Bernthal and the news
article that he would 1ike comments on.

We would appreciate someone from NRR and/or IE

to identify any inaccurate or_incomplete infor-
mation regarding the 17 plants identified in the

article.

This information is needed by Friday, July 6, 1984
or sooner, if possible. Please have your staff
contact me at X-43295 to discuss this further.
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